
INDEPENDENCE DAY 
CELEBRATION!

Thursday, July 4, 2024 
Jeffersonville Fourth of July Parade	 10:00 am

This year’s theme is Create Magic. Parade features Hannaford’s Fife & 
Drum Corps Marching Band and Jan Sander as Grand Marshal. Categories 
for Best Float are Kid’s Bike, Theme, Vehicle, Business, and Grand 
Marshal’s Choice. Handicap Parking available at Pleasant Valley Insurance.

Shuttle to Jeffersonville is available from the Smugglers’ 
Welcome sign departing at 9:30 am and returning at 12:00 noon. 

Town Fair at Cambridge Elementary School	 10:30 am - 1:30 pm
• Vendors, games, and food!

• LIVE MUSIC: Blackwolf • National Anthem by Annie Rheaume 

Main Street Celebration	 9:00 am - 5:00 pm
9:00 am - 3:00 pm • Varnum Library Book Sale
10:00 am - 2:00 pm • Warner Lodge Open House  
(Cambridge Historical Society on School Street)

10:30 am - 4:00 pm • Visions of Vermont Open House and Art Fair
11:00 am - 5:00 pm • Bryan Memorial Gallery Open House

Dinner on the Village Green	 5:00 pm 
Local vendors offering food and drinks: Mediterranean 
Mix, Green Mountain Grillbillies, and more! 

Entertainment on the Village Green	 5:00 pm
Jammin’ Sam is your DJ and MC, spinning great music for all ages. 

Live Music with A House on Fire	 5:30 pm - 9:00 pm
A House On Fire plays music across pop, dance, reggae, rock, hip hop, 
country, R&B, and soul genres.  Wrap that up with SIX killer voices and 
you have yourself an extraordinary band and a singular experience. 

Fireworks Extravaganza	 Dusk
The highlight of the holiday — a fireworks display against 
the backdrop of our beautiful Green Mountains.

For further information please visit the Guest Service Desk, the Activities Desk, or 
the Tennis & Family Fun Center, or call ext. 1293 or ext. 1173.  

The Resort Shuttle will not be available after 6:00 pm on July 4th.  
Service will resume the next morning. 

Please note: The special July 4th activities will replace the regular Thursday evening programs. Additionally, the Vermont 
Country Fair will take place on Tuesday July 2nd, and the Friendly Pirate Breakfast will be moved to Wednesday, July 3rd. 


